(C.W.B. May 11, 1966)

WHEAT AGREEMENT EXTENDED

Mr. Robert H. Winters, the Minister of Trade and
Commerce, announced in the House of Commons on
May 4 that the Canadian Chargé d’affaires in Washington
had recently signed, on behalf of the Government, a
protocol extending the current International Wheat
Agreement without amendment for a further year, to

July 31, 1967. The International Wheat Council had
agreed at its session in November 1965, Mr. Winters
explained, to recommend this second one-year ex-
tension of the Agreement to member governments in
view of the continuing negotiations in the “‘Kennedy
round’”’ for comprehensive artangements covering
ceteals generally.
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